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H.O.P.E. is grateful for American Red Cross' support of its cholera and community 
health programs in the commune of Borgne, on the northern coast of Haiti. Since 2011,  
American Red Cross' funding has made it possible for H.O.P.E./Alyans Sante Borgne to 
mount an effective education, prevention, and treatment cholera program and to extend 
much needed services to the most remote villages of this isolated region of 80,000 
inhabitants. Over this period, the American Red Cross has contributed $1.3 million to 
these initiatives and made a positive impact in the region. We have had excellent 
relations with our program directors who worked closely with us to ensure that staff and 
beneficiaries made the most of this opportunity.     
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